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I am recently retired from a full time position in an Elementary setting. Now, as a sub, 
I've had the opportunity to see different education settings in our district. I feel like I 
have a better sense than ever about what we need to work for in our district and in 
schools across the country. I would therefore like to participate in the NEA gathering this 
summer. 


